
Chairman Huffman 

Vice Chair Johnson 

Members of the Senate Health Committee,  

    Thank you for hearing my support testimony for HB 73, the Dave & Angie Patient and Health 
Provider Protection Act.  I have only heard horror stories from other people regarding the 
forbidden use of certain drugs or natural remedies which would have saved someone's life 
suffering from COVID symptoms.  Doctors should never be allowed to keep drugs from or be 
restrained from giving certain drug remedies just because the hospital protocol puts restrictions 
on certain medications.  Doctors should be able to prescribe any medications that will assist in 
the patient's well-being as well as allowing some remedies the patient might request. 

    My larger concern at this time is our freedoms being taken away by the careless actions of our 
President who wants to destroy our nation.  Giving our rights away to be dictated by WHO is 
very dangerous and I am afraid that even if our US Senate gets in gear to sign the bill to insure 
the Senate has a 2/3 majority to override (allow) Biden's actions, he is still going to push this 
through.   

    I was delighted to hear that the Ohio legislature is willing to put something together to try to 
assure Ohioans might be protected from WHO.  Please, I urge the committee to vote YES on HB 
73.  Our country is not safe in the "hands" of President Biden or his handlers. 

    Thank you for reading my written testimony. 

Sincerely, 

Marlys J. Barbee 

Morgan County 

 


